
Church CHAt For august 7, 2022
“any or all information is subject to change without notification” 

 
 

 August 7 at  8:00 am Worship Service (Chapel) 

 August 7 at 10:00 am Worship Service  (Sanctuary)  

 August 8 Pastor Off 

 August 8 at 6:30pm Finance meeting 

 August 9 at 6:30 pm Choir practice in the music room 

 August 10 at 12:00 pm WAM & Outreach meeting 

 August 10 at 12:30pm Wed Circle meeting 

 August 10 at 5:30pm-7:00pm MCCMF meeting in library 

 August 10 at 6:30pm MOPS in undercroft 

 August 11 at 10 am Outreach in library 

 August 12 Office Closed, Pastor Ericka available by appointment 

 August 12 10am-9pm MCCMF rehearsal sanctuary and EBL 

 August 13 9am-6pm MCCMF rehearsal sanctuary and EBL 

 August 13  at 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Soup Kitchen 

 August 13 at 7pm MCCMF concert in sanctuary 

 August 14 at  8:00 a.m. Worship Service (Chapel) 

 August 14 at 10:00 a.m. Worship Service  (Sanctuary)  

 August 14 from noon -10pm MCCMF rehearsal sanctuary and EBL 

 

150
th

 Anniversary Celebration (through August 28th) 

As we wrap up the celebration of our 150
th

 year, we are planning a special worship 

service for Sunday, August 28
th

, at 10 AM.  (There will be no 8 AM service and no 

Adult Ed that day.)  Special music is being planned, and Rev. Jennifer Burns Lewis 

will be bringing greetings from our Presbytery. Please plan to attend this once-in-a-

lifetime event commemorating 150 years of worshipping the Lord at First Pres 

Michigan City.  A luncheon will follow in the Undercroft with appropriately spaced 

tables. If you need a ride to and from this event, please contact Diane Yettaw at 219-879-4501 or email at 

dyettaw@fpcmicity.org. We hope to see everyone there! 
 

     

DIRECTORY 

 Printing Soon 

There are “rough” copies of the directory in the usher’s area. Please take a copy and review it. If you 

feel there is someone listed who should not be or if there is someone missing, PLEASE email me 

right away. I want to print the directory this week, so if you see any changes that need to be made, 

please let me know by Wednesday, August 10
th

. 

Thank you in advance for any and all help. 

Diane Yettaw, Administrative Assistant 
 

 

Communion Cups 

If you are attending church online or via YouTube and would like some communion cups in order to 

participate in Communion on the first Sunday of each month, please call the office (219 879-4501).  

Someone from the church will bring them to your house. 
 

All Occasion Cards  

Do you have birthday/Christmas cards that you have received from Boys Town, Wounded Warriors, or 

some other charitable organization that you do not plan on using?  The Outreach Committee would 

love to take them off your hands to use in our Shepherding program.  Give them to any member of the 

Outreach Committee (Peggy, Judy, Marilyn, Michele) on Sunday, or drop them off at the office.  Your 

donation will be greatly appreciated. 
 

 

 

150 Year Celebration Trivia 

mailto:dyettaw@fpcmicity.org


Today we will celebrate Communion.  The Lord’s Supper, Communion is one of two sacraments celebrated in 

the Presbyterian Church, the other being Baptism.  A sacrament is a visual aid which illustrates and confirms the 

spiritual truths and promises contained in the gospel.  In the Presbyterian Church (USA) all who believe in the 

Lord Jesus Christ are invited to take communion. 

First Presbyterian Summer Vacation Bible School 

 

 

 

 

Two Days! 

Saturday, August 20 

Saturday August 27 

9am-12pm 

Invite your friends! Invite your neighbors! Registration information to come very soon 
 

 
 

MEMORIALS/DONATIONS 

No donations were received this week. 

We are always thankful for your kindness! 

 

 

ADULT CURRICULUM GUIDES 

It is time to place your order for the next set of guides. The final date to place your order is August 28
th

. This will allow time 

for shipping so that the guides will be ready when the classes start again on September 11
th

.  

Please either go to PayPal to make your payment, mail a check to the church, put payment in Sunday’s offering plate or drop it 

off at the office.  If paying by cash you MUST have exact change, we do not have a way to make change. 

We will post when the guides are in and are ready for pick up. 

 Please use the link below to place your order or contact Diane Yettaw in the office.  

Use this link to reserve your $8.00 copy https://forms.gle/HnAUDV7gcygxYEhU6 

This can also be found on Facebook or scan this bar code: 

 

TIME TO PLACE ORDER 

FOR OFFERING ENVELOPES 
It is time to furnish the printing company with our information for the offering envelopes for 2023.  The company has 

been late getting the envelopes to us for the past two years; therefore I need to submit our list to them by August 31. 

Last day to submit a change will be August 28
th
. 

If you would like envelopes for 2023, please email or call me with your information. There is a list on the sign in table 

for you to review your information. If no corrections are to be made, please write OK next to your name.  

Thank you, 

Diane C. Yettaw 

Administrative Assistant 

 

Donation List for FPC Soup Kitchen 
The following are ongoing needs for the soup kitchen. Your donations will help us stretch our 

resources.  

Thank you for your help. 

 Sandwich size baggies 

 Snack size baggies 

 Paper lunch bags…large size preferred 

 Plastic forks and spoons 

 Napkins 

 Jelly 

 Peanut butter 

 Box of foil sheets (Used to wrap sandwiches) 

 Box of disposable gloves 

 Cases of bottled water 

If you have any questions, please contact Sue Ransom 

 

https://forms.gle/HnAUDV7gcygxYEhU6
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“ELEVATE OUR WELCOME” 
 

ELEVATOR FUND CAMPAIGN 

TARGET: $150,000.00 (100%) CONGREGATION GIFTS ACHIEVED $7,410.00 (4.7%) 

GRANT $50,000.00 (33.3%) ACHIEVED WITH GRANT $57,430.00 (38%) 

All pledge amounts are welcome. Your pledge can be for two years (Until May 2024) 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We are here for you: 

†  †  † 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For prayer requests 
Contact Brian Spiece at 
jspiece@hotmail.com 

 
 

†  †  † 
 

Rev. Dr. Ericka Parkinson Kilbourne 

Mobile – 219-380-6566 

Office – 219-879-4501 Ext 103 

Fax – 219-879-4503 

E-mail erickpk@fpcmicity.org 

Link to schedule appointment with Pastor Ericka: 

  https://calendly.com/pastorericka/60min?month=2020-09 

 

Diane Yettaw, Office Administrator 

Office – 219879-4501 Ext 101 

E-mail – dyettaw@fpcmicity.org 

 

Web Site Address – http://www.fpcmicity.org 

YouTube – First Presbyterian Church Michigan City 

Facebook – First Presbyterian Church Michigan City 

 

WiFi password: 1holyGod! 
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